
End of Life Notice

Mesa Laboratories, Inc.
10 Park Place
Butler, NJ  07405 USA

Tel: +1-973-492-8400
www.MesaLabs.com

csbutler@mesalabs.com

Date: November 7, 2016

To: DryCal Customers & Distributors

From: Mesa Laboratories, Inc.

Subject: Product End of Life – Defender 530

Dear Mesa Customer,

Effective January 16th, 2017, Mesa Labs is discontinuing manufacturing of the Defender 530. 
Mesa will continue to accept any orders for the Defender 530 up until January 16th, 2017. Mesa 
will continue to accept RMA’s for service and calibration for the foreseeable future, dependent on 
the availability of parts. 

As a replacement to the Defender 530, Mesa Labs is introducing the new Defender 530+. The 
Defender 530+ features 0.75% volumetric accuracy of reading, an easy push button interface, 
MFC sensor factor, and three flow ranges to choose from. For more information about this new 
product, please visit our website at http://drycal.mesalabs.com. 

If you would like to upgrade your existing Defender 530 for a higher accuracy instrument with 
an increased flow range, the recently released FlexCal (http://drycal.mesalabs.com/flexcal-
series/) or our new Defender 530+ are our most state-of-the-art calibrators that can meet your 
needs.

Mesa appreciates your business and looks forward to serving you for many years to come. If you 
have any questions about the discontinuation of the Defender 530, please feel free to contact a 
representative at csbutler@mesalabs.com or your local distributor partner. To obtain an RMA for 
calibration or service, visit our website at http://drycal.mesalabs.com/request-an-rma/, contact 
customer service by phone at (973) 492-8400, or email us at csbutler@mesalabs.com.

Sincerely,

The Mesa Team
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